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Foundation Liaison Report 

2017 Annual General Meeting 

 

At the 2015 Annual General Meeting it was recommended that a JCNA 
member be appointed as a liaison to the Jaguar Foundation in order to keep 
the JCNA Board of Directors apprised of the work of the Foundation. Gary 
Vaughan was named as the liaison to the Foundation at that AGM. 

 

Name Change: Due to non support of the name Jaguar Foundation by 
Jaguar/Land Rover (JLR) a motion was made and passed to change the name 
of the Foundation from Jaguar Foundation to Coventry Foundation.  

 

Foundation Financial Strength: The Foundation continues to grow with 
donations of tools, printed sales and training items, and even a vintage Jaguar 
XK140.  

 

JCNA Club Involvement: A Florida club has offered the Sun Coast 
Challenge, challenging other JCNA clubs to match their $250 donation to the 
Foundation.  

 

    Respectfully Submitted: Liaison 

  Gary Vaughan 
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